
whakatane.govt.nz or phone 07 306 0500
For further information, visit 

OUR PLACE

Ko Konei
Your Whakatāne District Council 
Community Update - June 2024

Peace Street + 
McGarvey Road

ROAD 
CLOSURES  

Please follow detours

MONDAY 
17 JUNE

until  
FRIDAY 
19 JULY

Take the lead
It’s rego 
Be an early bird and register your furry 
friend on or before 1 August 2024.

 

Visit koreromai.govt.nz/road-naming-policy

The Whakatāne-Ōhope Community 
Board has had numerous worthy 

pleased to support the Matariki 
Whakapiri event and the Trust 
Horizon Light Up Whakatāne Show in 
July. We also welcome Sophie Clyde 
to our Board who represents the 
Youth Council – it’s great to have a 
youth voice around the table.

Withdrawal of Proposed Plan Change 6: 
Audible Bird Scaring Devices

Council has withdrawn Proposed Plan Change 6: Audible Bird Scaring Devices 
under clause 8D of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991.

The withdrawal was prompted by two key factors:

• 

the noise impacts of bird scaring on the community.

• 

whakatane.govt.nz/absd


